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Robert M. White. Jr.
970 West Paseo Del Mar
San Pedro, California 90731

August 7, 2008

Dr. Ralph G.Appy
Director of Environmental Manasement
Port of l-os Angeles
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, Califomia 90731

Re: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal

Dear Messrs. MacNeil and Appy:

As a long time resident of San Pedro, this is to let you know that I fuly5gpg! the
proposed development of the referenced crude oil terminal and its associated tank farms and
pipelines.

Development of this terminal is a "win-win" for us all. Specifically, it creates short and
long term jobs; it provides additional tax monies to the City and State; it provides a means of
getting rnore oil to an ever growing population in Southsrn California; and it fulfills the Port's
promise to build green.

Please go forth with the proposed development.

Very truly yours,

U.S. Army Corps of
Los Angeles District
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Angeles, Califomia 90053-2325




